Julija PAVLOVA

From: Sent: To: Subject:	François PELLEGRINI <francois.pellegrini@labri.fr> 30 July 2012 15:44 PM Non-answer to your last-last-consultation</francois.pellegrini@labri.fr>
Dear Madam, Dear Sir,	
I am Professor in computer S	Science at Université de Bordeaux.

As a netizen commited to European values, I have already answered to several consultations, one of them headed by BEREC.

My feelings on network neutrality are clear and firm: it is no use to lose time discussing again, and telecom operators will not implement net neutrality if they are not compelled to do so: all reports show that they already distort it.

Consequently, my non-answer to your consultation is that only a LAW that imposes network neutrality in the European Union can be the adequate tool to protect netizens and innovators from racket.

Yours sincerely,

f.p.